
District 7 Assembly Report 

June 24-26, 2022 
 

Greetings from District 7, covering all of Pinellas County. We are home to 38 registered 

Al-Anon meetings and two active Alateen meetings. Thirty-four of our groups are currently 

meeting face to face. Eight of those are hybrid and two are meeting both F2F and on Zoom 

separately. Four other groups meet strictly electronically on Zoom. Since the pandemic, 

District 7 has lost 4 groups and may forfeit a few more to the new GEA before all is said and 

done. Regardless, our local electronic members will always be welcome to participate at 

district. 

Our return to an in-person district meeting for the month of May was well attended. Like 

riding a bike, it came so natural to some and offered a new learning experience for first time 

attendees. 

We have weathered the tough times well and are looking forward to planning district events 

in the near future. 

Many blessings, 

Shelly F. DR 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Greetings Al-anon Family Group: 

After attending the AWSC meeting in February, my higher power spoke to me and here I am 

as the DISL for District 7.   

We’ve had a few option positions but recently hope has shined it’s beautiful face and we’ve 

had people stepping back into the service arena.   

We recently filled the DAPP position, Where&When position, and Public Outreach.   

District 7 has 3 positions that fall under PUBLIC OUTREACH: 

• Cooperating with Professional Community   

• Institutions 

• Public outreach 

District 7 has participated in the following Public Outreach opportunities:  

• Tampa Bay Women’s Expo held in April 2022 

• 9th Annual Awakening into the Sun Festival held in March 2022 

We’re hopeful to be participating in more public outreach opportunities.   

Looking forward to enjoying this new journey, 

Blessings, 

Kimberly H.  

District 7 - DISL 


